## IEEE 802.3 Ethernet Working Group DRAFT Liaison Communication

Source: IEEE 802.3 Working Group<sup>1</sup>

To: Glenn Parsons Chair, ITU-T SG15

Hiroshi Ota Advisor, ITU-T SG15

Kazuhide Nakajima Rapporteur Q5/15

Vince Ferretti Associate Rapporteur Q5/15

Fabio Cavaliere Rapporteur Q6/15

Bernd Teichmann Associate Rapporteur Q6/15

Steve Gorshe Rapporteur Q11/15

Bert Klaps Associate Rapporteur Q11/15

CC: Alpesh Shah Secretary, IEEE-SA Standards Board

Secretary, IEEE-SA Board of Governors

James Gilb Chair, IEEE 802 LMSC

Adam Healey Vice-chair, IEEE 802.3 Ethernet Working Group

Jon Lewis Secretary, IEEE 802.3 Ethernet Working Group

John D'Ambrosia Chair, IEEE P802.3dj Task Force

Mark Nowell <u>Vice-Chair, IEEE P8</u>02.3dj Task Force

From: David Law Chair, IEEE 802.3 Ethernet Working Group

Subject: Liaison to ITU-T SG15, IEEE P802.3dj Status Update, dated 14 November

2024

Approval Agreed at IEEE 802.3 Plenary meeting, Vancouver, Canada, 14 November

2024

<sup>&</sup>lt;sup>1</sup> This document solely represents the views of the IEEE 802.3 Working Group, and does not necessarily represent a position of the IEEE, the IEEE Standards Association, or IEEE 802.

Dear Mr. Parsons and Members of ITU-T Study Group 15,

We are pleased to attach a copy of IEEE P802.3dj Draft 1.3, which we request be shared only with your membership. Please be aware that this is a work in progress and is subject to change as the work progresses through subsequent reviews and ballot cycles.

For further information on the task force's latest activities, please see <a href="https://www.ieee802.org/3/dj/public/24">https://www.ieee802.org/3/dj/public/24</a> 11/index.html

We look forward to the continued collaboration between our two groups.

Sincerely,

David Law

Chair, IEEE 802.3 Ethernet Working Group